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Amazing Volunteers 
What would we have done without our 
volunteers this summer? Thank you so much 
for all your help in the kitchen, craft activities 
for the children, LEGO club, gardening and the 
library. 
 

 

 
 
Thank you! 
This August we were 
privileged to 
welcome around 
5,573 of you through 
the door. Lots of 
cups of tea, cake, 
support and fun!  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Summer Reading 
Challenge. 
 The summer reading challenge is going  
Very well, with 137 children signed up.  
Watch this space for more updates in  
September. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A visit from the Children’s 

Foodbank Plymouth 
 

In August we had a visit from a group of 

volunteers from the Plymouth Children’s 

Foodbank. The children were introduced 

to the Library and Community Hub! 
 

 

Look what our Marvellous 

Makers have been making, don’t 

the Penguins look great! 

 

 

What else has been happening? 

One of our young volunteers asked for some cooking lessons and he has been shown 

how to make Cheese scones and Sausage rolls!  We have some new volunteers, 

Welcome! 

 

  

The Knit and Natter/ Loom group have made 

beautiful baby hats and donated 50 to 

Derriford Hospital. 

 


